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 November 2022  

Traffic switch on the Great Western Highway at Raglan from 

November 29 

The NSW Government is investing $73 million to upgrade the Great Western 

Highway between Kelso and Raglan near Bathurst. 

From Tuesday 29 November traffic on the Great Western Highway between PJ Moodie Memorial Drive and 

Nile Street will be moved onto the newly constructed road. We have included a map to show the change. 

This configuration will be in place for three weeks. The switch will then be extended to Napoleon Street on 

Thursday 15 December, completing a one kilometre switch.  

To facilitate this switch, asphalting night work will be extended until Friday 2 December. Works will be 

carried out between 7pm and 6am, weather permitting. 

How will the work affect you? 
Traffic switch: 

The existing westbound lane will remain open for residents to access their properties between Eugenie and 

Nile Street in one direction. Residents will need to turn into Eugenie Street and make a U-turn to turn left 

out of Eugenie Street and continue along the old road. 

Residents will re-enter the highway from Nile Street. 

Night work: 

The work will involve machinery which generates noise. We will make every effort to minimise this 

completing noisier activities earlier in the night and turning off machinery and vehicles when not in use. 

Access will be provided to properties and emergency vehicles. 

We will be in touch with residents prior to the extension of the switch on 15 December.  

Traffic changes 

Traffic control and a 40km/h speed limit will be in place and may affect travel times. Motorists should allow 

up to five minutes extra travel time during this work. 

 

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 

updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

 
Changed traffic conditions at Raglan  
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Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact our Project Team on 1800 953 777 or email 

kelsotoraglan@transport.nsw.gov.au. 

For more information on the Great Western Highway upgrade between Kelso and Raglan please visit 

nswroads.work/kelsotoraglan.  

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 

Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 953 777. 
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